
 

 

 
 
 

Academy Context 
 
 
 
The school opened in March 2020 as part of The Consortium Academy Trust although 
the Trust became involved with the school in November 2019.   
 
The previous school had been graded as Inadequate and was judged to have Serious 
Weaknesses by an OFSTED Inspection in March 2019.  
 
The school has approximately 180 pupils on roll from the Reception class to Year 6.  
 
24% of pupils are eligible for the pupil premium.  
 
5.7% of pupils have and EHC Plan and 20.5% of pupils have additional needs.  
 
0% of the children have English as an additional language.  
 
Attendance was 94.9% for the 2018/2019 academic year.  
 
The Trust appointed a new Headteacher in May 2020.  A new Deputy Headteacher and 
DSL was appointed in September 2020 and a new Wider Leadership Team is in place. 


